
Tēnā koe Max 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 

(LGOIMA) 1987 

 

We refer to your official information request dated 2 May 2022 for the following information, in 

relation to the appointment of  to the office of the mayor in 2019: 

1. What mediums was the job advertised on to which  was appointed in 
2019? 

2. How long were applications open for? 
3. How many applications were received? 
4. How many applicants were shortlisted? 
5. Who was on the interview panel? 

 
These questions are answered below:  

1. This vacancy was advertised on Hutt City Council’s website and intranet and on SEEK.  
2. Applications were open for 11 days.  
3. Seven applications were received. 
4. Three applicants were shortlisted. 
5. The interview panel consisted of the chief executive, a senior advisor and a strategic 

advisor. 
 

Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website. 

 

 

Nāku noa, nā  

 

 

 

Susan Sales 

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 

 

 

30 May 2022 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Max Shierlaw 

fyi-request-19251-f488da15@requests.fyi.org.nz 
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